
Cloverdale Traditional School 
Weekly News 

 

 

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

September 28 – Professional Development Day –No Students in Session 

September 30 – Orange Shirt Day 

September 30 – Parent Teacher Interviews – Early Dismissal 11:54 a.m. 

October 1 – Parent Teacher Interviews – Early Dismissal 11:54 a.m. 

October 2 – Final Day to Order CTS Spirit Wear 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Message 

I cannot believe it is already Friday again and fall has officially begun. We are almost to October 

and students are fully immersed in their learning programs. 

We’ve had our Terry Fox runs this week in a very different way than ever before, but they have 

been exciting for students. The children are proud to support this wonderful cause as we continue 

to collect “Toonies for Terry”. Next week, we will count money that has come in for donation to 

this annual fundraiser – thank you for your support! 

I want to reach out in appreciation again for the wonderful way our families are taking all the 

changes in stride. We know that it can sometimes be confusing, but we are here to answer 

questions and will do our best to explain, as we are all on this challenging journey together. 

We will host our parent teacher interviews next week. If you haven’t already done so, please sign 

up for a time to meet with your child(ren)’s teacher(s). This is an important event to help us 

understand learning needs.  https://cloverdale.schoolappointments.com. 
Thank you for everything you do for our Cloverdale Traditional School community. 

Be well, have a safe and fun weekend. 

 

Library News 

Big thanks to Russell Books for donating $500 to our school library via their "Books for Schools" 

program. We will be very happy to put this funding to good use buying more great books for 

students to enjoy! 

Speaking of great books, if you have any school library books at home, we'd appreciate if you 

could return them asap. We're hoping to get library programming started soon and the more 

books we can get back, the better. 

 

Drinking Fountains/Water Bottle Fill Stations 

School drinking fountains and water bottle fill stations are now open for student use. 

 

School Spirit Wear 

If you haven’t ordered your CTS Spirit Wear yet, its not too late!  Ordering closes on Friday, 

October 2.  This may be your only chance this year to purchase some CTS swag.  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/order-your-cts-spirit-wear-now/ .   

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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